
 
 
 
  
   

 
 

November 3, 2023 
 
City of Indianapolis SQU Approval Status and NJDEP Certification  

 
Dear Recipient, 
 
A Stormwater Quality Unit (SQU) approved by the City of Indianapolis Department of Public Works 
(DPW must have the current NJDEP certification, i.e., is listed on the NJCAT Technology Verification 
Database website. 
 
If NJDEP Certification of the SQU lapses, the product will no longer be approved for use and will be 
removed from the DPW’s approved list.  

To reestablish the SQU on the City of Indianapolis “Approved” Selection Guide, the manufacturer, or 
manufacturer’s representative, will be required to resubmit the product for re-approval with DPW, 
through the review process outlined in DPW’s P.I.P.E Form. The P.I.P.E Form and the most current 
Approved SQU Selection Table can be found on District’s webpage 
(https://www.indy.gov/activity/public-works-specifications-and-manuals). 

Please feel free to reach out to Colin O’Sullivan (colin.osullivan@indy.gov) and/or Frank Stewart 
(fstewart@dlz.com) with any questions.  

 

Regards, 

 

Colin O’Sullivan 
Project Manager 
DPW Engineering, City of Indianapolis 
New Stormwater Products Committee Chair 
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